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26th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Reception Class Educational Visit to Birkenhead Park – Tuesday 16th April 2024 
 

We are delighted to inform you that we will be taking the children in Reception Class to 
Birkenhead Park on Tuesday 16th April. As part of our Unit of Work for Bugs and Nature, we 
will be exploring for signs of spring.  
 
The children will be walking to and from Leasowe Train Station with members of staff and 

boarding the train to Birkenhead Park then walking to Birkenhead Park.    
 

We will be having lunch whilst at the park. Your child will be provided with a school packed 

lunch. We will depart school at 9.00am prompt. Please collect your child from school at the 

usual time of 3.15pm.   
 

Your child should come to school dressed in their full school uniform, with a warm 

waterproof coat and suitable walking shoes. Children will change into our school forest 

school overalls prior to departure with their own coat underneath. It is very important if 

your child’s medical information has changed that you inform school immediately.  
 

For this trip to go ahead, we would ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.50 to cover the 
cost of the train fare. Please pay this via ParentPay. You will also need to provide consent 
via ParentPay.  
 

We are looking forward to a fun day out!  
  

Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Billington 
Reception Class Teacher  

 


